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Vicky Nelson - RE: Stonebridge Sewer Notice

From: Eddie Roberson

To: Gary Irving; Mary.W Freeman; Sara Kyle
Date: 8/1/2011 2:27 PM

Subject: RE: Stonebridge Sewer Notice

CC: Gina Butler; sorrells@cbvnol.com

Mr. Irving,

Thank you for sharing your opinion regarding the application before the TRA for sewer service for Stonebridge.
This matter is set for hearing on August 22. I will place a copy of your email in the docket file so it can be given
appropriate consideration.

You can contact my office on August 23 to find out the decision in this case.

Thank you for contacting the TRA.

Eddie Roberson, Ph.D.

Director

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
615-741-3939, ext. 121

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please delete the material from all computers.

>>> "Irving, Gary" <girving@bushbros.com> 8/1/2011 1:31 PM >>>
Dear Directors,

On August 22 2011, you will be presiding over a hearing to allow Aquagreen Utilities to provide sewer
facilities for Stonebridge subdivision on Douglas lake in Jefferson County. |1 am a lot owner in the subdivision
and have been through a nightmare over the last three years due to many issues involving the land developer
and many governmental agencies. We were promised by the developer, that all infrastructure and utilities
including sewer would be completed by the fali of 2008. This promise was instrumental in me investing
$110,000 into the lot | purchased. These promises were not kept, so | have spent many, many sleepless nights
worrying about whether | have lost my investment.

Due to some very hard and outstanding work by another lot owner (Michael Sorrells), it sounds like we are
close to getting something accomplished regarding the sewer issue. Michael has tirelessly worked with
Aguagreen Utilities to remove obstacle after obstacle and it sounds like the next one is to have a CCN assigned
to Aquagreen. As a landowner and hopefully future homeowner in Stonebridge, | am asking for your
understanding and support and issue the CCN to Aguagreen later this month.

Thank you for your time.

Gary lrving
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